
From: Hank Page <HankPage@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/13/2014 11:13:40 AM
Subject: FW: Senior Visit

FYI...

Hank Page
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
State of South Carolina 
803-734-2080

From: Gloria Scott [mailto:gloriafscott@sc.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 10:59 AM
To: Hank Page
Subject: Senior Visit

Good morning Mr. Page, this is in reference to the number of Seniors that have committed to attending the visit to 
the State House. We have (40) with Staff. What day and date 
We need to let our caterers know at least one week in advance.

Thanks

Gloria Scott, Executive Director, LCCOA
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